
DRUG CRISIS IN OUR BACKYARD
Community Action Needed !

For Information Call:

Lou Christiansen  914-879-4042             Susan Salomone  914-582-8384 

In memory of Justin Salomone, died May 29, 2012          In memory of Erik Christiansen, died June 9, 2012

Join us in an open interactive environment to discuss and better understand the drug crisis in our community. It is in our 

homes, on our streets, all around us and most of us are unaware of it. Come and learn the signs of drug abuse from 

community members that have experienced it first-hand. Listen to experts to find out how you can help fight this epidemic 

and keep your family safe.

Where: Phoenix House Academy, 3151 Stoney Street, Shrub Oak, NY 10588

When:  Thursday, February 7th, 7:00 – 9:00 PM

Informational Speakers:

• Gary Mendell, Chairman HEI Hotels & Resorts, Founder of Brian's Wish Foundation.

• Steven Margolies MD, Medical Director, Phoenix Houses of New York.

• Chris Mancini, recovering drug user.

Seating is Limited! Please RSVP: ccarolchristiansen@yahoo.com by February 4

We also provide education for those 

that are not familiar with this disease 

and want to know more about  it

Our Mission is to Promote Awareness and Provide 

Resources and Support to Those Individuals and 

Their Families  Affected By Drug Addiction 


